
Dear Friends in Christ,  

 YOUTH GATHERING 
18 of our youth and 5 adults were blessed to go to the 
Youth Gathering in New Orleans in July. It was an ex-
cellent youth gathering with great speakers, Bible stud-
ies and interesting sessions. President Brady Finnern 
was the MC at the mass events and in that capacity 
served very well as pastor to the Gathering. The music 
included a great blend of our best hymns and new 
Christian music. We were chosen to do a servant event 
at a wildlife refuge, picking up trash and learning about 
the wildlife and nature there. Before and after the Gath-
ering we were able to experience some of the Gulf 
Coast, doing a swamp and alligator tour, zipline, World 
War II Museum, French Quarter, Seafood Restaurant 
and Gulfport Beach. Thank you to everyone who has 
supported our youth and their fundraisers over the past 
years! Our youth represented our congregation and the 
Christian faith very well! 

BLOCK PARTY 
It’s time to begin planning for our annual Block Party! 
We will have a planning meeting at 7 PM on Tuesday, 
August 5. We would appreciate your ideas and help as 
we plan this year’s block party! Everyone is welcome. 
If you have or see bikes in good condition of any size, 
you can bring them to the ed building any time.  

CABIN LOIS FUNDRAISER 
We are moving our annual cabin Lois fundraising meal 
to Sunday, September 14, after worship. We are trying a 
new date and considering menu options. If you would 
like to help organize this event, talk to Beth Ward, 
Dawn Stach or Jen Vogt.  

VOTERS MEETING 
Our Quarterly Voters Meeting will be Sunday, August 
17 at 10:30 AM. Church Council will meet August 14 at 
7 PM. 

SINGLES SHARE AND CARE DAY 
The August Singles Share and Care Day will be Friday, 
August 22. Police Chief Joey Rud will be here to talk 
about safety, scams and to answer questions. Everyone 
is welcome. Bring a snack to share if you want.  

SUNDAY SCHOOL 
Sunday School will begin September 7 for ages 3 
through 6th grade. Sunday School will meet from 10:30
-11:30 each Sunday. Registration will be available soon 
through the website or by stopping at the church office. 
If you are interested in teaching, helping or being a sub-
stitute, please contact Dedra Zwieg, our superintendent, 
or the church office. 

CONFIRMATION CLASSES 
Confirmation classes for grades 6-8 will begin in Sep-
tember. 6th graders and parents will have an informa-
tional meeting on Wednesday, September 3 at 6:15 PM. 
7th and 8th graders and parents will have an informa-
tional meeting on September 3 at 7 PM. If you know of 
anyone in grades 6-8 who might be interested, please 
talk to them or let me know.  

REVELATION BIBLE STUDY 
We will be offering a daytime and an evening Bible 
Study on the book of Revelation beginning in mid-
September. The Wednesday morning class will finish 
their study of the Gospel of John then and begin a study 
of Revelation, which is also written by John. I’d like to 
offer an evening study of Revelation starting about the 
same time. If you are interested in this study, I’d appre-
ciate hearing from you if you have a preference for a 
Sunday, Tuesday, or Thursday evening class. Revela-
tion is a very interesting book of the Bible that has 
much to say to us about Jesus, about heaven, about the 
end times and about our daily lives. I hope you’ll be 
able to attend one of the classes.  

FINANCIAL UPDATE 
Our offerings in June and July have only been about 
half of our budgeted needs. We have had to borrow 
$10,000 to pay our bills. I encourage you to consider a 
generous gift to enable us to pay our bills and repay our 
loan.   

Needed each month in 2025   $23,009.00 

June Offerings                   $12,606.05 
July Offerings through July 27             $10,209.00 
Offerings under budget through June 30  $32,522.01 

God’s Blessings, 

Pastor Kirk Lee 

Immanuel Lutheran Church 
 

PASTOR KIRK LEE     Office: 218.338.2511    Cell: 218.639.1947  

Fax: 218.338.5106     Parsonage: 218.338.5351  

Secretary email: immanuel@midwestinfo.net     Pastor email: ilcpp@midwestinfo.net    

Website: www.immanuelparkersprairie.com 

August 2025 
 

A Word from The Pastor 
    



From Vicar Joe's Desk (August 2025 Newsletter) 

Immanuel Lutheran Church, 

 

This past year has been an awesome and amazing learning experience.  I want to thank everyone I have 
met this past year for making it an amazing learning experience.  It has all been an amazing whirlwind of 
a year.  Starting with day 1 and being introduced to the city of Parkers Prairie and the surrounding areas, 
and all the people that make up both the community and the church. 

 

I am eternally grateful for the opportunity you all have provided me with this past year.  My prayers will 
continue to be thankful for this opportunity that I have had over the last year. And thank you too for 
making me feel like a part of the Immanuel Lutheran Church Parkers Prairie family. 

 

Every month I have included a Bible quote, and this one is extra special because I am also writing this 
from the middle of the events hall at the LCMS Youth Gathering, and the main theme is “Endure.” 

 

“Rejoicing in hope, enduring in affliction, being devoted to prayer.” 

(Romans 12:12, LEB) 

 

As I look back on the past year, I can rejoice in all of the hope that we share as a church body with a 
focused hope that we have because of what Jesus Christ has done and continues to do for us. 

 

As I am writing this from New Orleans, the biggest affliction that I currently endure is the heat and the 
humidity.  And I can still rejoice, even in affliction, because my faith in God and Jesus is unwavering. 

 

I know for certain that God is always listening to our prayers and Jesus is always with us all wherever we 
may be.  Matthew 28:20 confirms this for all of us. 

 

God Bless, 

Vicar Joe Bates 

https://ref.ly/logosres/LLS:LEB?ref=BibleLEB2.Ro12.12


August Anniversaries 
Bert & Kathy Pexsa  8-4-1973 
Jon & Jurene Lammle  8-6-1966 
Gale & Rebecca Iverson 8-7-1976 
John & Julie Duberowski 8-11-1979 
Tim & Carol Larson   8-11-2012 
Dennis & Jeanette Bast 8-13-1994 
Scott & Kayla Duberowski 8-13-2011 
Wade & Amanda Iverson 8-16-2014 
Lynn & Bonnie Adam  8-18-2018 
James & Tammy Bertram 8-18-1990 
Glen & Dawn Olson  8-19-2000 
Brad & Samantha Warzecha 8-22-2015 
Peter & Sonya Finbraaten 8-26-2023 
Noah & Hali Koep   8-26-2023 
Matt & Helena Wark  8-29-2015 
Justin & Samantha Newberg 8-31-2013 
 
August Birthdays 
Kristin Gerads   8-2 
Franchesca Grattan   8-2 
Beau Penrose   8-2 
Josh Rud   8-3 
Ophelia Aune   8-4 
Owen Westad   8-4 
Callan Fiedler   8-5 
Mark Vogt                              8-5 
Casey Dodds   8-6 
Linda Maughan  8-6 
Tammy Larson  8-7 
Madison Welch  8-7 
Robert Curtis, Sr.   8-8 
Keira Davis                             8-8 
Tenley Westad  8-8 
Alexandra Wilde  8-8 
Maureen Diedrich  8-9 
Don Sjobeck   8-9 
Lois Zimmerman  8-9 
Bruce Wiitanen  8-10 
Amy Riedel   8-11 
Ken Thormodson  8-11 
Aaron Vogt                             8-11 
Myra Iverson                          8-12 
Mason LaForge  8-12 
Matthew Moats  8-12 
McKayla Vogt                        8-12 
Nicole Hachmann  8-13 
Aiden Larson   8-13 
Bayley Roper   8-13 
Dale Downing   8-14 

John O’Brien   8-14 
Yvonne Young  8-15 
Shyanne Hanson  8-17 
Mason Schultz   8-17 
Beth Welch   8-17 
Aaryanna Meyer  8-18 
Seth Schmidt   8-18 
Delilah Schulke  8-18 
Laura Venzke   8-18 
Faith Alberts   8-19 
Donna Krull   8-19 
Donna Larson   8-19 
Venie Roggenkamp  8-20 
Hunter Robinson  8-21 
Heather Moske  8-22 
Jean Angell   8-23 
Bobbi Duberowski  8-23 
James Grant   8-23 
Tina Kastner   8-23 
Marvin Bettermann  8-24 
Samantha Kastner  8-24 
Richard Knutson  8-24 
Becky Lee   8-24 
Becky Rud   8-24 
Logan Fiedler   8-25 
Ashley Hanson  8-25 
Tori Masog                             8-25 
Hunter Penrose  8-25 
Lillian Woodbridge  8-25 
Jon Lammle   8-26 
Letti Masog   8-26 
Tanner Schulke  8-26 
Elizabeth Vogt                        8-27 
Bonnie Adam   8-28 
Zoe Grundei   8-28 
Aleisha Thomas  8-28 
Chris Birkholz   8-29 
John Moeller   8-29 
Aaron Schwartz  8-29 
Hayden Warzecha  8-29 
Kelly Hansen   8-30 
Todd Lucht   8-30 
Jarrett Mikel   8-30 
Amanda Nygaard  8-30 
Carson Robinson  8-30 
Bryce Cook   8-31 
James Zimmerman  8-31 

If your August birthday or anniversary is not 
listed, please inform the church office. 



TO: Those with a Heart for the Proclamation of the Gospel in Africa 

THE 

LUTHERAN CHURCH 
MISSOURI SYNOD 

Africa 

FROM: 

RE: 

Rev. Shauen Trump, Regional Director for Africa, LCMS International Mission 

Our Partners' Urgent Requests for Missionaries 

Greetings in Christ from Nairobi, Kenya. I am Pastor Shauen Trump, regional director for Africa. My 

family and I are grateful to have had the opportunity to serve the church in Africa for many years. We feel 

privileged to be raising our children in the midst of these rich and vibrant cultures, where talk about 

spiritual matters is welcomed. We get to tell people about Jesus - and they want to talk about Him! 

I am writing to you because you have participated in our work to spread the Gospel, plant Lutheran 

churches and show mercy across the continent through your support - financial or otherwise - of the 

mission work in Africa. Your contribution shows that you have a heart for the proclamation of the Gospel 

here. We thank God for you. 

We currently face a challenge and an opportunity. Almost every Lutheran church body we work with in 

Africa is constantly trying to catch up with the astounding work of the Holy Spirit to strengthen and grow 

the church. Lutheran church bodies in 25 countries across Africa are urgently asking for missionaries to 

serve alongside them as teachers of all grade levels and theological educators in seminaries. Opportunities 

abound for volunteer coordinators to support this work through their leadership of mission trips. 

Beyond these requests, our own dear missionaries need co-workers working behind the scenes in support of 
the ministry opportunities that the Holy Spirit has opened in Africa. They need missionary chaplains, 

missionary care coordinators, business managers and communication specialists to multiply the impact of the 

whole team. 

Missionary service is not easy. Jesus said in Matthew 9:37-38, "The harvest is plentiful, but the laborers are 

few; therefore pray earnestly to the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into His harvest." Is the Lord of 

the harvest calling you? 

Please prayerfully consider missionary service. If someone you know comes to mind, please send us a 

referral so we can reach out to them even as you suggest the possibility to them directly. You - with your 

connection to the work of the church in Africa - are uniquely positioned to tell them your story and 

encourage them to consider missionary service. 

To discuss potential missionary service or ref er someone you know, contact the Rev. Dr. Mark Rabe at 

mark.rabe@lcms.org or 314-996-1412. 

Thank you for your prayers, encouragement and support. We look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours in Christ, 

Rev. Shauen Trump 

Regional Director for Africa 

LCMS International Mission 

shauen. trump@/cms.org 

Africa Field Office I Golden Ivy Plaza -1" Floor. Karen Road. Karen I PO. Box 22 Karen 00502 KENYA I .,.254-797-189152 I lcmsorg 







July Update 
Psalm 37:23 – “The Lord makes firm the steps of the one who delights in him.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From ‘I Do’ to DTS: A New Season Begins 
Hello friends, family, and supporters! 
Welcome to our first newsletter as a married couple! From here on out, you’ll get to hear about 
what God is doing in both of our lives. We’re so thankful you’re on this journey with us. 
To keep these updates clear and meaningful, we’ve decided to base them on a “1 Testimony, 2 
Updates, and 3 Things to Come” format each month. We pray this helps you see how your prayers 
and support are impacting lives and invites you into what God is doing next! 

 

                               1 Testimony 
We Got Married!  
The biggest testimony we have from the past two months is that we got 
married! On May 25, we gathered in Minnesota with our closest friends 
and family to celebrate this special day. It was truly such a sweet time, 
and we couldn’t have asked for anything better. 
For our honeymoon, we went to the island of Molokai in Hawaii. It was 
quite the adventure visiting a less-popular, more remote island, and we 
had such a restful and refreshing time together. We are so grateful to 
the Lord for this season of new beginnings! 

                                                      2 Updates 
We Moved In Together!  
After returning from our honeymoon, we moved in together! Jacob 
moved into Jacy’s house, where we rent the basement that we recently 
renovated. We share the upstairs with two other friends we know. 
Before the wedding, all of Jacob’s stuff was in a pile on the floor, so we 
had plenty to organize when we returned! Thankfully, we had one more 
week off to finish renovations, unpack, and decorate to make it feel like 
our home. We love how it turned out! 
 
 



Adventure Staff Training & DTS Has Begun  
While we were away, the staff team went through Adventure Staff Training 
to prepare for the summer DTS (Discipleship Training School). Jacob was 
able to join for part of the training before the wedding and then returned to 
help them finish strong. 
After months of preparation, Summer DTS started on June 29th with 
20 students from 5 different continents! It’s amazing to see the Kingdom of 
Heaven represented by the diversity of our international students, reminding 
us of the promise in Revelation 7:9: “After this I looked, and there before me 

was a great multitude that no one could count, from every nation, tribe, 
people and language, standing before the throne and before the 
Lamb…” 

                   3 Things to Come 
1. Lecture Phase at DTS 
For the next three months, our 20 students and 10 staff will be in the 
lecture phase of their Discipleship Training School (DTS) here in 
Colorado Springs, learning more about God’s character and nature each week. Jacob is leading this 
DTS, which keeps him very involved, and he will also be teaching throughout the summer. Jacy has 
played a huge role in getting these students here by leading our admissions department and she will 
also be coaching them through workout classes during the school. 
2. Fall Outreach & Pastoral Visits 
In the fall, students will head out on their outreach phase, divided into teams and sent to the nations 
to make God known! They will leave mid-September, and after a few weeks of downtime, we will 
head out to join them for midway pastoral debrief visits. This is a key time to check in, encourage 
them, and help them process and grow for the remainder of their outreach. 
We are currently raising funds for this trip. If you would like to partner with us to help make this 
possible, please let us know! 
3. Celebrations This Month 
We also have some celebrations this month! 
Jacy’s birthday is on July 4th, and we’ll celebrate her over the holiday weekend. 
The following weekend, we’re traveling to Washington for Jacob’s college graduation ceremony (he 
finished his bachelor’s in business earlier this year!). 
 Later this month, we’ll travel to see Jacob’s family to celebrate his brother Adam’s birthday. 
There’s a lot on our plate, but we are so grateful for this season and your prayers as we step into 
it together. 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
 Please join us in praying for: 

• Our marriage: That we would learn to serve one another well as we serve together in ministry. 
• Summer DTS: Pray that our 20 students would encounter God deeply, walk in freedom, and grow in their 

calling. Pray also for wisdom and strength for Jacob as he leads and teaches, and for Jacy as she coaches 
the students and supports Jacob in his role. 

• Fall Outreach Funds: That God would provide the needed finances for us to join our teams overseas for 
pastoral visits this fall. 

• Upcoming travels: For safe travels and sweet times of connection as we celebrate birthdays and Jacob’s 
graduation. 
 
Thank you for praying with us and standing with us in this season. Your prayers truly make a difference! 

Our mailing address is: 
Jacob and Jacy Frenzen 

6135 Briarcliff RD 
Colorado Springs, CO 80918 

 



Ministry in SouthEast Asia 
Visit us online: theseaside.asia  
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The Lord has given us amazing partnerships 
and witnessing their fruit is a tremendous 
blessing. Whether in Japan, Indonesia, or Aus-
tralia the proclamation of the Gospel and the 
planting of new congregations is always a 
blessing to be a part of. While I do not have an 
immediate role in the ministry of these new 
congregations it is a joy to be able to connect 
those doing the front line work with the re-
sources they need to be successful.  

Japan 

Learning and Cooperating with Other 
Confessional Lutherans 

In May OIM Asia Region hosted a Free Lu-
theran Theological Conference in Japan. The 
purpose of these “free” Lutheran theological 
conferences is to provide an opportunity for 
different confessional Lutheran organizations 

to learn from and about each other in a way 
that does not compromise their respective 
teachings of fellowship. LCMS sister congrega-
tion Kobari Lutheran Church, W.E.L.S. sister 
synod, the Lutheran Evangelical Christian 
Church, and a number of other individuals 

interested in Confessional Lutheranism gath-
ered together for three days outside of Niigata 
for theological discussion and learning on the 
proper distinction between the Law and the 
Gospel. Other topics such as mercy work and 
the appropriate Christian response to ancestor 
worship were also considered. 

Australia 

A New Church Body Planting New Con-
gregations in Truth and Joy. 

Lutheran Mission Australia LMA hosted it’s 
opening services and installation of their presi-
dent, Pastor Matt Anker, in late November 
2024. That was not even eight months ago. 
Since that time they have held opening ser-
vices for over ten new Confessional Lutheran 
congregations across the continent. In the last 
two months alone they have held opening 
services in Melbourne, North Tasmania, and 
Brisbane.  

One might expect that when a church body 
fractures the mood would be one of bitterness 

THE WOOD FAMILY 

Matthew, Kali, Laurel, Eleanor,  Caroline, 
and Kermit live in Medan, Indonesia. 
Matthew serves as an Area Facilitator for 
the Office of International Mission Asia 
Region involved in LCMS work in Japan, 
Taiwan, South Korea, Indonesia, and 
Australia. In Indonesia he supports The 
Indonesian Christian Lutheran Church 
(GKLI), by mentoring pastors, providing 
continuing education, and managing 
mercy and translation projects.  

FRUITS  OF  PARTNERSHIP  

GIVE NOW & 

KEEP US IN INDONESIA! 
SCAN BELOW  

OR TEXT 

‘LCMSWOOD’ TO 41-444 

OR MAIL IN A CHECK 

Payable to: 
The Lutheran Church Missouri Synod 
P.O. Box 66861 
Saint Louis, MO 63166-6861 
On the memo line include: 

Wood-Indonesia 

Right: Attendees of the Free Lutheran Theological Conference in Japan. Top Left: Open-
ing worship at LMA congregation in Melbourne. Bottom Left: Opening worship at LMA 
congregation in North Tasmania. 

Rev. Dr. Daniel Jastram listens as Roman Catholic 
Conference at Free Lutheran Theological Confer-
ence attendee asks about ancestor worship. 

Attendees of the Free Lutheran Theological 
Conference in Japan listen to Japanese transla-
tion of a paper on the proper distinction be-
tween Law and Gospel.  



PRAYERS 

SUPPLICATION 

• For Matthew’s safe travel to 
Sri Lanka 14-17 July and Aus-
tralia 20-24 August. 

• For OIM Asia Region leader-
ship during the time of our 
Regional Director transition. 

• Continued blessing on Kali as 
she homeschools our chil-
dren. 

• For planning of home service, 
that the Lord would open 
opportunities to share the 
story of what’s happening in 
Indonesia and around Asia.  

• For new congregations in 
Indonesia and Australia that 
the Lord would bless the 
proclamation of the Gospel 
and increase His Kingdom. 

 

THANGKSGIVING 

• For safety during travels to 
Japan, Guam, and the Philip-
pines. 

• For the blessings of a new 
home and neighborhood in 
Medan. 

• For Matthew’s extended time 
at home without travel.  

• For the completion of another 
homeschool year and the 
blessings of being able to 
have such a large part in our 
children’s education. 

  

FAMILY UPDATE 

FRUITS OF PARTNERSHIP CONT. 

The big news in the Wood household this 
month is that we moved houses in Me-
dan. One of the fruits of considering a call 
to serve a parish in the United States last 
March was to reconsider our life in Me-
dan with a fresh perspective. Kali and I 
decided that we needed to adjust our liv-
ing situation. A number of circumstances 
had made our former location difficult. 
As part of considering the call we decided 
that enduring these was not conducive to 
our ministry in Indonesia and that we 
needed to change them.  

We moved just three miles drive from our 
old house. Our new home is smaller, but 
the location is quieter, has nice neighbors, 
a park and swimming pool close by, and I 
have joined a weekly pick up game of 
Ultimate Frisbee on Saturday mornings. 
Kali has been holding a semi-monthly 
women’s Bible Study, mostly attended by 

ex-pat wives, which has also seen in-
creased and more consistent attendance. 
The location of our new home has al-
lowed us to become much more active in 
our local community.  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to this 
newsletter write to: 

Matthew.Wood@lcms.org 
with ADD or REMOVE in the subject line. 

and resentment. That is not true here in Aus-
tralia. Instead the leaders of LMA—after 
mourning the rupture of the Lutheran Church 
of Australia—embraced a spirit of excitement, 
freedom, and joy and this spirit also permeates 
these new congregations. Rather than living in 
conflict and constantly defending the true con-
fession of the Gospel the LMA is now free to 
engage in ministry that is full of joy as they 
leave the conflict behind and simply confess 
the truth with confidence and zeal.  

The LCMS supports the LMA through encour-
agement, counsel, and financial support.  
LCMS and LMA leadership have frequently 
met to discuss strategy moving forward. OIM 
Asia Region has helped the LMA to secure 
grants from the Schwan Foundation to pro-
vide funds to supplement the LMA’s budget 
in their early years. Recently, Concordia Semi-
nary awarded President Matt Anker with an 
honorary doctorate and invited him to give the 
graduation address to the class of 2025.   

Indonesia 

Growing in Faithfulness 

The GKLI continues to be faithful emerging 
partners in Indonesia. This year OIM Asia 
region supported the church planting efforts of 
five new congregations on the Island of Suma-
tra and Islands of Mentawai by awarding a 
grant for the construction of church buildings 
for these new congregations.  
In addition to the support of new congrega-
tions OIM Asia also helped send two pastoral 
candidates and one evangelist to an intensive 
English language program in Jakarta. While 
we place first priority on the proclamation of 
the Gospel in the “heart” languages of the peo-
ple we also recognize that learning English 
opens up a vast number of resources. Our 
hope and plan is that we can continue to foster 
the learning of these three individuals toward 
future theological and administrative leader-
ship in the GKLI. 

Congregants gather for fellowship after opening services 
of new LMA congregation in Brisbane. 

Foundation of new church building laid in 
Hutatinggi, Indonesia. 

The Wood Family in front of their new House in 
Medan. 



Hello friends and family! 

Nathan completed JAARS Pre-field Orientation (PFO) on Friday, June 27th! He is now a fully 
certified JAARS pilot! 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We know many of you have been praying for us specifically as we have been going through PFO, and we 
wanted to let you know how grateful we are for the many prayers that were raised. God has been faithful 
and continues to move us forward toward the mission field! Here are a few more pictures from Nathan’s 
time during orientation. 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting in August, Nathan will be training in the Kodiak, the airplane that he will be flying over in 
Papua New Guinea. We are looking forward to getting to Papua New Guinea soon to start serving 
the people there and bringing God’s Word to those who do not have it yet! 

In Christ, 
Nathan and Sarah 

Nathan and Sarah Federwitz  
Missionaries,  
Lutheran Bible Translators 
(651) 202-6091 
lbt.org/nsfederwitz 
205 S Main Street, Concordia, MO 

 
 







AUGUST 2025 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday Friday Saturday 

Pastor Lee  338-5351                                 
Church Office         338-2511 

  Charlie/Jodi Klimek, Cust. 338-2929     

1 2 
4-8 ACT 
Rodeo Food 
Stand  
 

8:30 AM LIC 
Quilt Auction 
10-7 ACT Food 
Stand 
7:00 Worship 
w/Communion 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 
  9:00  Worship w/Communion, also 
           Livestreamed  
10:00  Coffee 
 11-6   ACT Food Stand 
  7:00  Service on Cable Ch 14 

11:00 
Funeral for 
Roger 
Wallner 

9:00 Bible Breakfast 
7:00 Block Party  
 

10 Bible Class at Church & Zoom  
 6:30 Board of Education 

9:00 Footcare 
3:00 LWML  
Picnic 
 
              Pastor 

 
 
 
 
                 on  

7:00 Worship 
 
 
 
           vacation 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 
  9:00  Worship, also Livestreamed 
10:00  Coffee 
  7:00  Service on Cable Ch 14 
                                            Pastor on  

 
 
 
vacation 

9:00 Bible Breakfast 
11:00 St William’s 
Communion 

10 Bible Class at Church & Zoom  
 
 

7:00 Council 10-3 Immanuel 
at Douglas Co 
Fair Mission 
Booth 

7:00 Worship 
w/Communion 
 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 
 9:00  Worship w/Communion, also 
           Livestreamed 
10:00  Coffee  
10:30  Voters Meeting 
  7:00  Service on Cable Ch 14 

 
 
 
 
Pastor  

9:00 Bible Breakfast 
 
 
 
                         on 

10 Bible Class at Church & Zoom  
 
 
 
                                    vacation 

 
  
 
 
                  in  

1:30 Singles 
Share & Care 
Day 
 
               the        

7:00 Worship  
 
 
 
BWCA 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 
  9:00  Worship, also Livestreamed  
10:00 Coffee 
  7:00  Service on Cable Ch 14 
                                Pastor on vacation 

 9:00 Bible Breakfast 
 

10 Bible Class at Church & Zoom 
  

  7:00 Worship 
w/Communion, 
also 
Livestreamed 

31  
  9:00  Parking Lot Worship 
            w/Communion  
10:00  Coffee  
  7:00   Service on Cable Ch 14 

The Lutheran Hour 
WCCO Mpls 830 6:05 AM           KWAD Wadena 920/1430 8:30 AM           KXRA Alex 1490/100.3 6:30 AM           KFGO Fargo 790/94.1 7:30 AM 

KWAD Wadena 920/1430 8:30 AM           KPRM Staples 94.7 9:30 AM           KMRS Morris 1230/107.7 12:30 PM 

THERE IS A TIME FOR EVERYTHING, 
AND A SEASON FOR EVERY ACTIVITY UNDER THE HEAVENS 

ECCLESIASTES 3:1 



Immanuel Lutheran Church     
           The Lutheran Church Missouri Synod 

   P.O. BOX 66—PARKERS PRAIRIE, MINNESOTA 56361 

 

    Forwarding & Address Correction Requested 

 

Do you know a child aged 3 yrs.- 6th grade? 

 If so invite them to Sunday School! 

Immanuel Lutheran Church Sunday School will 
begin Sunday, Sept. 7! 

Do you know a 6th-8th grader? 
If so invite them to Confirmation Class! 

Immanuel Lutheran Church Confirmation 
Classes will begin Wed. Sept. 3, with a 

meeting for students and parents.  
6th grade at 6:15 PM 

7th & 8th Grade at 7 PM. 
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